Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

September 05, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 441 s. 2023

CHANGES TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 424, S. 2023 TITLED
INSTALLATION OF STARBOOKS

To: OIC, Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor CID
OIC, Office of the Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to Division Memorandum No. 424, s. 2023 titled
“Installation of STARBOOKS”, please be informed that the STARBOOKS
installation will be on October 6-7, 2023, instead of September 14-15, 2023, to be
held at Capiz National High School Library.

2. Anent this, this Office would like to inform the field that aside from the
identified 66 beneficiary schools, the installation of STARBOOKS will also be
open to all interested public elementary, integrated, and secondary schools of
this schools division.

3. Interested schools shall register through this link
bit.ly/ CAPDivSTARBOOKS not later than September 14, 2023, at 1:00 PM.

. Further, the following changes have been made to the above division
memorandum:

(a) The beneficiary schools will no longer bring laptops, pocket wifi
and hard drives. Instead, they shall bring one (1) system unit with cords and
at least Windows 10 or the most recent operating system at the venue on
October 5, 2023, 9:00 am, the day before the scheduled date of mass
installation; and

(b)  The School Heads and school IT coordinators will attend on the
second day of the said installation for the orientation and closing program.
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5. For inquiries and concerns, please contact SGOD-Youth Formation PDOs,
Ms. Jhean Mae Grace Lingco, thru 09388228447 and Ms. Yzarda
Claudette D. Ballera, thru 094848203261.

6. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

MIGUEL MAC/D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent@/

Encl.: As stated

Reference: Letter from Richard P. Burgos
Director, DOST-STII
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